
TECHNOLOGY NEWS 
QUARTERLY TECH UPDATES FROM WILSON AREA SCHOOL DISTRICT

SKYWARD -
REPORT CARDS

NEED TECH SUPPORT?

If you are experiencing
issues with your school-

issued device, please
contact the support line at

484-373-6018 or email
support@wilsonareasd.org. 
Support is available Monday
through Friday 7 AM - 3 PM. 

THIS ISSUE'S FEATURED ARTICLES:
Skyward Report Cards
WASD App 
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Online Safety

Skyward Family
Access is where

parents and
guardians are able
to access grades.
Once logged in,
click on Portfolio

from the options on
the left of the

screen. See image
for reference.

If you are
experiencing an

issue logging in to
Skyward, please

contact the
secretary at your
child’s building. 

Check out our NEW App!
Search Wilson Area School
District App in the Apple
Store or Google Play Store. 
Download and access the
App for updates on WASD
happenings. 



As technology continues to play an increasingly important role in our
children's education, it is essential to ensure their safety and well-being

while online. We want to provide you with information about the steps we
take to create a secure digital environment for your child at school.

Our Commitment to Online Safety:
Technology Monitoring: We regularly monitor and update our
network security systems to protect against cyber threats.
Digital Citizenship Education: Our curriculum incorporates lessons
on digital citizenship, teaching students how to use technology
responsibly and safely.
Filtering and Blocking: We have implemented filtering and blocking
software to restrict access to inappropriate or harmful content.
Parent-Teacher Communication: We encourage open
communication between parents and teachers to address any
concerns related to online safety.

How You Can Help:
Talk to Your Child: Discuss the importance of online safety and
encourage them to be mindful of what they share online.
Set Limits: Establish clear guidelines for your child's online activities,
including screen time and appropriate websites.
Monitor Activity: Be aware of your child's online habits and consider
using parental control tools.
Report Concerns: If you have any concerns about your child's online
safety, please don't hesitate to contact your child's teacher or the
school administration.

By working together, we can create a safe and positive online learning
environment for all students.
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ONLINE SAFETY

PBS Kids - is a site that assists parents/guardians of
children ages 2-8 in finding activities that support

topics including academic content as well as
emotions and self-awareness, social skills, and
character. PBS Kids connects shows to learning

opportunities like crafts, experiments, recipes, and
more! 

https://www.pbs.org/parents

